

Gisburn Road Community Primary School BARNOLDSWICK BB18 5LS

office@gisburnroad.com 01282 812287

gisburnroad.com

4th July 2024

Pre-School Graduation

Dear Parents/Carers,

Here at Gisburn Road Primary School we love to end the year with a Graduation for our Pre-School children who are moving on to school. This is something we feel is a nice way of bringing everyone together for a small ceremony and to mark the end of their journey in Pre-School before starting their next adventure of school life.

This year the Graduation will take place in the infant building hall on Wednesday 17th July at 11.00am. Please come to the main school Reception area where we will then escort you up to the infant building.

Pre-School do not come home with school reports as it is slightly different for them and they celebrate at their Graduation in a different way.

If you have any further questions or queries please do not hesitate to come and speak to me.

Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to seeing you on Graduation Day.

Mrs Heaton

EYFS Lead



